
 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday 10th September. 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You will have seen on the newsletter last week that Monday 5th 
November was due to be an INSET day at the request of the Nova 
Trust.  They have decided that this day is no longer required and so 
is not an INSET day.  Children will be in school as usual.  We do 
apologise for any inconvenience. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L Barbuti 

Head of school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder. 
School photographs tomorrow (Tues 11th) 

If you would like a photo taken with a sibling that 
does not go to Robert Miles Infants please arrive 

from 8am. 


